
 
 
 

 

How to Read Your Pay Check  
 

Questions?   Please contact 
your district payroll 

representative.  

A Employee Number 
Your employee identification 
number is a system-generated 
number to identify you in our 
payroll system.   
B Location 
Code that represents employee 
work location. 
 
M063-Education Services 
M070-After School Sports 
M074-Special Education 
M076-Pupil Services 
M077-Early Intervention 
M101-Camino Pablo Elem. 
M102-Los Perales Elem. 
M103-Donald Rheem Elem. 
M104-Joaquin Moraga Interm. 
M105-District Office 
M106-Maintenance Dept. 
M107-Multiple Sites 
M171-Bobcat Club 
M172-Panther Club 
M173-Roadrunner Club 

1 Earnings  
Current and YTD 

Your earnings such as base pay, 
holiday pay, vacation pay, 
longevity pay, stipends, extra 
hours, overtime, etc. 

2 Employee Deductions for 

Current, YTD (Jan-Dec) & FYTD 
(July-June) 
All Current and YTD Types of 
Deductions including: Taxes 
(Federal and State), Medicare, 
and Social Security taxes and 
other deductions (see 
Description of Payroll Deductions 
for more details)  

A 

3 Employer Current, YTD 

(Jan-Dec) & FYTD (July-June) 
District contributions are paid 
on your behalf for STRS or PERS, 
Medicare, unemployment 
insurance, health plan, dental, 
vision, Workers’ Comp., etc.  
These amounts are for your 
information only. 

4 Withholding Allowances 
This is the employee tax status 
and exemptions claimed on 
your most recent federal W4 
form or state DE4 form, and in 
effect at the time the payroll 
was calculated.   
 
Extra Amount – any additional 
amount you requested to be 
deducted for federal or state 
taxes. 

5 Check Totals 

These are your current and 
year-to-date (YTD) amounts for 
gross pay and deductions. 

6 Leave Record 
Your vacation balance (if 
applicable) and sick leave 
balance will show as days or 
hours depending on your job 
classification.  “Beginning” 
reflects your carryover accruals 
plus your New Year earned 
accruals.  “Earned” reflects the 
current month, and “Used” 
reflects leaves reported in the 
pay period. The “Balance” is the 
Beginning + Earned - Used.  YTD 
is the earned and used this 
fiscal year starting July 1. 
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